Memorandum

Date: August 11, 2006

To: Honorable Joni Gray, Chair, and Members,

Board of Supervisors

From: Michael F. Brown, Chief Executive Officer

Subject: Request for Continuance to consider

recommendations regarding Hummel Drive annexation into the Orcutt

Community Facilities District, August 15, 2006

The department requests that the Board continue the item regarding the Hummel Drive annexation into the Orcutt Community Facilities District No. 2002-1 from August 15, 2006 (item A-40) to September 12, 2006 in order to accommodate time needed to prepare an annexation boundary map.

